
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Rice Day – Tomorrow, all students from Pre-Primary to 
Year 6 will be participating in Rice Day. The students 
will be provided with plain, white rice to eat for recess 
and lunch as an act of solidarity to those in our world 
who do not have as much as we do. Students are 
encouraged to collect sponsors for their participation 
in Rice Day and all money raised will be donated to 
Project Compassion. In addition to this, we ask that 
students donate any non-perishable food items, that 
they would normally have packed in their lunch boxes, 
to a hamper that we will pass onto people in need in 
our community. Sponsorship money is due back by 
Monday 22nd of March and food donations to please be 
in by Friday morning.  
 
St Joseph’s Day Liturgy – Please join us to celebrate a 
St Joseph’s Day liturgy this Friday at 11:00 am in the 
School Hall. Mrs Kelly and the Pre-Primary and Year 
One students will be leading us in this special liturgy. 
 
Little Joeys – After a break last week, due to Mrs Kelly 
being away, Little Joeys will be on again for the 
remaining two Fridays of Term One.  
 
P&F/ School Advisory Council Meetings – A reminder 
to our P& F and School Advisory Council that our next 
meetings will be held tonight in the staffroom. All 
parents are welcome to attend our P&F meetings 
which begin at 5:30pm. 

Electronic Newsletter – we are currently looking into 
the possibility of providing an electronic newsletter in 
the near future. Please contact the school if you feel 
this could be an issue for you to access. The format of 
the newsletter would be slightly different with a link 
sent home via email each week. Please come and see 
me if you would like more information. 

Parent/Teacher Interviews- Our Parent/Teacher 
Interviews will be held next Thursday the 25th of 
March. We will be trialling some new booking 
software and will be sending information home on 
how to arrange a time to meet with your child’s class 
teacher via email today. Please contact us if you have 
any trouble booking in.  
 
Upcoming Important Dates 
St Joseph’s Day Liturgy – Friday 19th March @ 
11:00am  
Parent/ Teacher Interviews – Thursday 25th March 
from 2:00pm  
Easter Assembly – Wednesday 31st March 
Last Day of Term One for Students – Wednesday 31st 
March  
 
Have a good week. 
Ashlee De Campo 
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Seb doing a reading at last week’s Stations of 
the Cross lead by the Year 6 class. 

Congratulations to all our MJR Award Winners    
 

 
 

Kindy / PP / Year 1 Theo 
For your happy, wonderful good morning greetings. You 
help make everyone feel welcome and help make K/P/1 
a happy place for everyone. 
 
Years 2/3  Angela 
For always beginning the day with a bright and cheerful 
attitude. You always welcome everyone with a friendly 
hello and gigantic smile. Thank you for being a WESTIE! 
 
Year 4/5/6  Marcus 
For always looking at the person and using their name 
when greeting them every morning with a cheerful smile. 
 
Years 6   Felicity 
For always walking into the classroom in the mornings 
with a bright, happy smile and saying a cheerful “good 
morning”. This is a wonderful start to the day.  



 

 
 

Canteen Roster: 
Tuesday 23rd March: 
Vanessa Roche 
 
Tuesday 30th March: 
Kirby Bendotti 


